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Dr. Cheryl Schultz is a professor of conservation 

biology at WSU, and has devoted her career to 

understanding the ecology of at-risk butterflies in 

response to key drivers such as habitat loss, climate 

change, and invasive species. Her work has helped to 

coordinate the recovery of endangered and threatened 

butterfly species and their prairie habitats in the Pacific 

Northwest. Currently, Dr. Schultz is on a sabbatical to 

serve as a Scholar in Residence at the USFWS Center 

for Pollinator Conservation, working to integrate 

available monitoring data to estimate the conservation 

status of butterflies in the United States.  


